
Returning to school 

 
We are really looking forward to seeing you in 

September. 

 

When you come back to school things will be a 

bit different to begin with. 

 

 

 

It is safe to come back to school but we need 

to do things differently to help keep ourselves 

and others safe and healthy.  



 

 

What will happen in school? 

In the morning the adults from your class 

will meet you at your drop off point. They   

will take you to your classroom. 

You will say goodbye to your parents at the 

gate. 

 

You will be in your class bubble, but there 

will also be times when you mix with other 

children from your year group. 

 



Adults in my Year 4 bubble: 

 

      

 

 

                

        

     Miss Kehoe                                 Mr Walters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Mrs Allen                                  Mrs Powell 

 



You will not use a peg or go into the 

cloakroom, instead you will put your 

belongings on your table and your coat on 

the back of the chair.

 

Everything you will need will be on your 

table. You will have your own pencil, pen, 

ruler, whiteboard, dry wipe pen and things 

like that – you won’t have to share!          

You must respect these things and 

remember not to put them in your mouth. 

 

 

 



At lunchtime you will eat with your bubble 

in your classroom. 

 

 

You will have play time with your year group 

bubble, but you won’t be able to play with 

others from different year groups. You 

must stay in your outdoor space at play 

times. Each bubble will have their own 

equipment to play with at playtimes. 

You cannot bring in any toys from home. 

 

  

      



The virus is still here so we will be cleaning 

our hands a lot more to help keep everyone 

safe. We will clean our hands when we come 

into the classroom, after going to the 

toilet, when we cough or sneeze and before 

and after eating. We have got some special 

cleaning stations to help us to do this. 

 

 

We all have coughs and sneezes, and this 

doesn’t mean we are poorly. When we cough 

or sneeze, we need to be respectful of 

others and remember to – Catch our germs 

in a tissue and put them in the bin. 

Don’t forget to wash your hands! 



 

 

 

If you feel unwell, it is important to tell a 

grown up so they can take care of you.  If 

you do get sick, it doesn’t mean you have 

COVID-19. People can get sick from all 

kinds of germs. 

 

 

 

 

 



It will be lovely to be back in school and see 

our friends again but we must remember to 

try to keep a little bit away from each 

other. We can still be friends even if we 

don’t touch. 

 

It might help to think about being in a 

bubble and this is your safe space. We want 

to keep our bubbles from touching 

somebody else’s bubble, as this will stop 

germs from spreading. 

 

 

       

 



We know everyone is a little bit nervous 

about coming back to school. Your teachers 

are really looking forward to seeing you and 

we can all help each other keep safe whilst 

we are learning. 

 

 

 

On the school website, you can find a lovely 

video from your new class teacher.           

Go to the ‘Pupil Information’ tab on the 

school website and then click on your new 

year group.  

We really hope you enjoy finding out about 

the exciting learning planned for you. 

 

 


